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jŒZ&tter to t£e Plytil

Dear Roys and Girls:

Some of you will be going away
during these vacation months, but
wherever you are, be sure to read 
the wonderful stories about the kings

x of Israel. Even if you should be
out on a farm or some other place 
where you could not go to Sunday
school, you can read the stories and 
make the "scissors pictures.”

This letter is sent to wish you two 
things—a happy vacation in God’s 
beautiful out of doors, and when Sep­

tember comes, a happy beginning for a happy year in school.

Your loving friends,


